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SUMMARY OF OUTCOMES FOR THE MEETING OF THE WOOL INDUSTRY EDP USERS 

GROUP HELD ON FRIDAY THE 24th OF JANUARY 2014 

SUMMARY OF OUTCOMES 

1. EDI Catalogues – Sale Basis 

A WIEDPUG working group met to discuss the options to solve the issue.  Several options were 

proposed in a paper which was presented to the WIEDPUG meeting. 

It was noted that it would not be possible to consider a solution where 100% of scenarios are 

covered. 

The group agreed on a combination of options proposed in the minutes of the working group, 

these changes will be added to the list of changes for the next handbook release. 

2. EDI Catalogues – Validation of Sale Roster 

The WIEDPUG working group also covered this issue at their meeting and several options were 

discussed.  After a lengthy discussion the working group had agreed upon the solution outlined 

in the working group meeting minutes. 

After testing, it was confirmed that it would be possible to use the Private Catalogue document 

and use asterisks in the final receiver code which would enable all users to pick up the private 

catalogue which would not be validated against a sale roster.  It was noted that some buyers 

would not use this solution as they were unable to use the Private Catalogue document 

without changing their software. 

It was not possible to resolve the issue at this meeting and that each member would need to 

assess the impact of the proposed solution on their own systems and report back at the next 

meeting. 

3. EDI Catalogues – RISK catalogue section  

The group was advised that the issue would be held over to the next meeting. 

4. Handbook Review 

The group was advised that notice for removal of documents no longer used, WLC, WLM, WLR 

and WLS was being given with the intention of removing them from a future handbook release.  

It was also requested that the GI be included in the list of documents to be removed unless there 

were any objections.  This list will be included in the next handbook release to give users the 

opportunity to object to any document removals. 

5. Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be Wednesday the 29th of January 2014 to finalise all items for the next 

handbook release. 


